
 

 

 
 
 
 

Stewards Investigation/ 

Hearing Report 

Friday 27 February 2015 
 
Date of Hearing:  27 February 2015     
Venue of Hearing: Geelong Greyhound Racing Club 
Name: Mr B. Finn 
Track: Horsham 
Date:  3 February 2015 
Greyhound: Aeroplane Lou  
GAR: 86(o) 
Offence: Negligently  nominated Aeroplane Lou before it was cleared 

to race resulting in the Late scratching of that greyhound 
from the Horsham Greyhound Racing Club meeting.  

 
Officiating Stewards: Mr D. Verberne, Ms. H. Montgomery, Mr T. Fish 
 
 
REPORT 
 
Stewards on the 27 February, conducted an Inquiry into the circumstances pertaining to the 
Late Scratching of the greyhound Aeroplane Lou from the Horsham Greyhound Racing Club 
meeting held on Tuesday 3 February 2015.  
 
After hearing the evidence, Stewards charged Mr Finn in breach of GAR86 (o) in that he 
nominated the greyhound Aeroplane Lou before it was officially cleared to race by a 
clearance officer,  which in the opinion of stewards was negligent. 
 
Mr Finn pleaded guilty to the charge. 
 
Stewards found Mr Finn guilty as charged and severely reprimanded him.   
 
 
 
 
 
…………………………………………. 

Glenn Fish – Chief Steward 
 
NB: Steward Investigation/Hearing decisions are subject to Appeal under the Rules of Greyhound Racing. 

 
For more information: 
 
GLENN FISH 
CHIEF STEWARD 
GREYHOUND RACING VICTORIA FORM 1 


